
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
NORTH BLAINE COUNTY FIRE DISTRICT 

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2023 
 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 31-1422 Idaho Code, the North Blaine County Fire 
District will hold a public hearing for consideration of the proposed budget for the Fiscal Year 
October 1, 2022, through September 30, 2023. The hearing will be held at Sun Valley City Hall, 
81 Elkhorn Road, Sun Valley, Idaho at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday August 10, 2022. At said 
hearing, any interested person may appear and show cause, if any, why said proposed budget 
should or should not be adopted. Copies of the proposed budget in detail are available for 
review at Sun Valley City Hall during regular business hours, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. weekdays. 
 
ESTIMATED REVENUE 
 
Property & Sales Tax              515,096.00 
Plan Check Fees    86,000.00 
Earnings on Investments     2,000.00 
Housing Fees     51,000.00 
Permits          100.00 
Inspections                                                 1,000.00 
Total Estimated Revenue  655,196.00 
 
 
EXPENDITURES 
 
Total Personnel   274,375.00 
Total Fringe Benefit   103,265.00 
Total Operational Expenses  147,850.00 
Total Capital    415,000.00 
Total General Expenses    11,000.00 
Total ICRMP        6,500.00 
Total Budget Expenditures  957,990.00 
 
I, Rich Bauer, Fire Chief for the North Blaine County Fire District, do hereby certify that the 
above is a true and accurate statement of the proposed expenditures and revenues for Fiscal 
Year 2023. The proposed expenditures and revenues for Fiscal Year 2023 were tentatively 
approved by the North Blaine County Fire District Commission on July 13, 2022. The publication 
date for the public notice of this public hearing is July 27, 2022, in the Idaho Mountain Express.  
 
Dated this 21st day of July 2022. 
 
 


